
 

 

 

 

     DEPARTMENT OF FOOD TECHNOLOGY  

NOTICE ORIENTATION FOR FIRST SEMESTER STUDENTS (BATCH 2021) 

The students of B.Tech Food Technology 1st Semester (New Admission –Batch 2021) are 

hereby informed that an orientation session is scheduled for Thursday, November 18, 2021, 

at 11:00 AM in Department of Food Technology, IUST Campus Awantipora. All the 

students are advised to attend the orientation session and reach the venue in scheduled date 

and time. 

For any queries the students can contact the department at +91 9906466288 

NOTE: All students must follow the Covid-19 SOPs strictly 

                                                                   Sd/ 

Prof. & Head 

              Food Technology 
 

Dated: - 15-11-2021 
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